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Marianne Cintron 
 
 
 

 has completed The Orton-Gillingham Approach Associate Training Course, a 63-hour synchronous and 

asynchronous online course on July 14-17 and July 20-24, 2020.  This coursework meets the requirement 

of the Academy of Orton-Gillingham Practitioner and Educators' Associate curriculum.  It does not 

include the practicum, which is required to apply for membership in the Academy and to correctly 

implement the Approach.* 

 
_________________________ 
Karen K. Leopold, MS Ed 
Accredited Training Fellow/ AOGPE 
Reading & Learning Disabilities Specialist 
Educational Diagnostician 
 
 

*This does not qualify the participant to say s/he is "trained" or "certified" in the Orton-Gillingham Approach,  
but rather has "taken coursework" in the Orton-Gillingham Approach.


